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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
Strengthening Partnerships - The Gas Turbine Association (GTA) is pleased to Announce Two New 
Members 

 
March 30, 2021 - The Gas Turbine Association (GTA) is pleased to announce two new member 
partnerships for 2021.  Both Pennsylvania State University (Penn State) and Camfil Power Systems have 
joined the GTA in March 2021.  “GTA is extremely pleased to have Pennsylvania State University and 
Camfil Power Systems become Affiliate and Associate members respectively,” Sal DellaVilla, Managing 
Director of GTA noted.  “I look forward to their strong participation and leadership as GTA works to 
ensure that gas turbine technology and systems plays a significant role in providing carbon neutral 

energy solutions.” 

 
As new members, both companies will provide valuable input and knowledge into the GTA’s mission of: 
 

 Educating and Informing the public and U.S. policy “decision-makers” regarding the value of gas 
turbine technology in the market 

 Strongly Supporting the operational synergies with renewable energy systems 

 Advocating for public policies and regulations that support and promote the expanded use of 
gas turbine technology in all relevant sectors of the economy such as power production, 
industrial processes and energy production 

 Promoting gas turbine technology as an essential component of a sustainable, efficient, and 
reliable power generation mix 

 Creating Jobs & Knowledge Opportunities intellectual property that drives the economy today, 
tomorrow, and in the future 

 
“Our university is looking to gain access to key thought leaders in the energy ecosystem to bridge 
between our world today and the future that our students are looking to build.  We believe that gas 
turbines will continue to have an important role in the U.S. energy portfolio” Stated Karen A. Thole, PhD, 
Distinguished Professor and Department Head, Mechanical Engineering, Pennsylvania State University. 
 
Paul Bullara, Director of Business Development for Camfil Power Systems quoted, “At Camfil Power 
Systems we focus on educating the market about the science of clean air technologies to help increase 
gas turbine efficiencies.   We are excited to join the GTA to promote the importance of gas turbines as a 
primary contributor to the US, and global energy transition.” 
 
About the Gas Turbine Association (GTA) 
The GTA is a membership organization established in 1995 and has a mission to serve as a unified voice 
for the Gas Turbine Industry. Today, Gas Turbines produce more than a third of our nation's electricity. 
They are a cornerstone energy conversion technology, providing electricity and heat for industries and 



communities. Gas turbines will play an increasingly important role in the achievement of national 
objectives related to energy and the environment and will play a key role as part of the Energy Mix 
moving forward.  
 
To inquire about membership or partnership opportunities with the Gas Turbine Association (GTA) 
please visit https://gasturbine.org or email Lynne Bellizzi at lynne@gasturbine.org. 

https://gasturbine.org/

